
[date of letter]


Dear Dr. [Last Name],

I recently saw this patient for an eye exam that included ERG (electroretinogram) testing, and I wanted to provide you with information related to my findings. 

The test was performed with the RETeval® device, which provides us with a functional assessment of retinal health. The results are delivered as a numerical score, the diabetic retinopathy (DR) score, and uses a color-coded system that lets us know which patients are in the normal range and which are outside of normal limits. We are using this information to guide follow-up eye appointments, counsel patients, and more closely monitor those at risk of disease progression. 

PATIENT NAME: 	DOB:

TESTING DATE: 	DR SCORE:   

This patient is within normal limits. We will schedule their next eye exam and ERG test in X months. They should continue their regular follow-up appointments with you.

This patient’s results are borderline. We will schedule their next eye exam and ERG test in the next X months. We recommend a follow-up appointment with you to discuss diabetes-related management and treatment goals. 

This patient is outside of normal limits. I am making a referral to a retinal specialist and suggest that they follow up with you in the near future. 

If you have questions about these results, please give me a call. 
I appreciate you trusting me with our patient’s care and will work closely with you to preserve their vision and help them better manage their disease. 
Sincerely,

FirstName LastName, OD
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